
The Friends of Guy Mason Recreation Center, Inc.
Board Meeting Minutes: October 3rd, 2013

Dan Melman, President
Hadley Boyd, Vice President
Meg Markham, Treasurer
Chris Marlow, Secretary
Malia Brink
Roz Doggett
Milt Grossman
David Messineo

No quorum: no votes.

Treasurer's Report: Checking $19,835.  Paypal - $8,257.  Since the last meeting, spent $13,435 on landscape 
maintenance and stroller path extension.

Fall Event: 6 weeks out.  At this point we have 3 Exec Hosts and 19 Hosts registered and paid.  Members 
reviewed list of previous sponsors and divided list for follow-up.  Board members also reviewed potential corporate 
sponsors and divided for contact.  Members also agreed that it was a good idea to place event ad in the Glover 
Park Gazette.  Members also discussed whether there should be a silent auction, raffle or both (silent auction for 
larger items/raffle for smaller items).  Agreed to wait and see what items are collected for sale to make final 
decision.

Memo of Understanding with DPR:  Draft received by Milt and Dan.  Has not been reviewed yet.

Next Meeting: November 7th.
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chris@innovativeidentity.com
maliabrink@yahoo.com
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